
Clanon, Paul 
1/16/2011 11:14:37 AM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Thx.

On Jan 16, 2011, at 11:01 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Paul - FYI. It looks like someone over here jumped the gun.
>
> My apologies to you and Richard and your team.
>
>
> From: Homer, TrinaSent: Sunday, January 16, 2011 10:29 AMTo: Cherry, Brian K; Yura, Jane; Bottorff, 
Thomas ESubject: Sunday Chron story
> Tom, Brian, Jane,
>
> Just as I hit send on this e-mail below, I received an e-mail from Kirk Johnson saying Rich Clarke called him 
this morning unhappy about the Chron story this morning. CPSD had a data request pending last week asking for 
any other instances when PG&E had increased the pressure up to MAOP. I asked that we work with the media 
folks before sending the response to the CPUC, as there was no basis on which we could assert confidentiality in 
the response and it was likely to become public quickly. We haven't yet responded to the CPUC, but in the 
meantime I wasn't made aware that we had given some information to the reporter (about the number of times, but 
not the locations — here's the link to the story if you haven't read it yet). So essentially the CPUC is learning about 
this for the first time this morning in the paper. Brian, you may get some calls. I'm in the office today if you want 
to discuss.
>
> http://www.sfgate.eom/cgi-bin/article.cgi/fAc/a/201 l/01/16/MNLBlH7EML.DTL&tsp=l
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